
 

 

20 November 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are holding our Christmas Nativity on Wednesday 13th December 2023 for children in Nursery, 

Reception, Class 1 and Class 2. The performance will be in the Holy Trinity Church at 5.30pm until 

approximately 6.30pm. Nursery, Class 1 and 2 will be singing the accompanying songs and the children in 

Reception will be actors in the main performance.  

 

Nursery, Class 1 and Class 2 – Please note that as the performance starts at 5.30pm on the 13th 

December, your child will need to be dropped off at Church for 5.15pm and picked up at Church at 

approximately 6.30pm.  

 

Reception – Please note that your child will need to be dropped off at the school office at 5pm on the 13th 

December, so that they can change into their costumes. Your child will then need to be collected after the 

performance again from the main entrance at school at approximately 6.45pm.   Depending on the part your 

child has, they may need to have face paint and glitter hairspray on.  If you don’t want your child to have 

this, can you please let me know as soon as possible.   

 

Parents are advised that no photography will be allowed during the performance since this distracts the 

children taking part and members of the audience alike.  There will be an opportunity to take photographs 

at the end of the performance.  Videoing is allowed as long as this does not block the view of other 

members of the audience.  Please note that any photos and videos should not be put online via social 

networking sites including facebook. 

 

If you are unable to drop off/collect your child at the above times, or your child is unable to attend on the 

13th December, can you please let the class teacher know.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Smith 


